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To whom it may concern 
I wanted to voice my opinion on the culling of our kangaroos.  I see the tail end of the disregard 
for these animals,  as a carer it breaks my heart to know that mums are shot with no thought for 
the joey's they may be carrying  and then the thought of these babies  when they are found are 
mercilessly  beaten to death , please in what universities is this acceptable,  if I was to treat most 
other animals with so much disrespect I would be in court for animal cruelty.  I don't see how 
what happens to our kangaroos  is not viewed in the same light. Are there government  
representatives there to oversee this " humane " slaughter , I bet not.  How can you profess to 
your claims when there is no one policing this .  This is just the opinion  of a carer who tries  to 
save our kangaroos  . 


